
 

 

 

 

 

 

The UBC Commission on Urban Planning and the city of Gdańsk 

hereby announces and warmly invites to a seminar in Gdańsk, Poland 

Baltic Towers - 

Contribution to the City and the Community 

                                                     2nd - 4th April 2009                               
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

1st Announcement 

 

 


